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As a local business owner and supporter of other local businesses and residents, we do not want or need
more residential units in this location. Specifically above the Craft Beer pub. | understand that they have
received complaints from local residents before moaning about the noise from the pub despite the fact that 1)
the pub existing before those residents moved in and 2) the pub does not open late. With this in mind, it would
be irresponsible for the council to grant planning permission for new residential properties. Allowing new
residential properties to be built above or adjacent to the Craft Beer pub and other local businesses will only
cause more tension and possible litigation between the different parties.
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